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Like snow in the high country, plans for this year's Telluride meeting are falling into place. The
conference will take place February 1-3, and as always will offer an unparalleled opportunity for
learning and networking for IHS and tribal providers. As you can see from the attached
program, we've assembled a top-notch faculty with topics that are both timely and important
to those providing care for women and children in Indian health settings. The agenda also
allows ample time to enjoy the mountain environment of one of North America’s most
spectacular communities.

The meeting will be held at the Christ Preshyterian Church, 434 Columbia Ave. (The locations for
the Sunday breakout sessions will be announced later.) The church is located a block north of
Colorado Ave. (Main St.) i.e. away from the ski slopes — and just west of the corner of Aspen St.

As in the past this is an unofficial meeting, so plan on taking annual leave or use your CME leave
for the Friday session. As always, there is no pre-registration, and the cost of the meeting will
be nominal — it usually runs about $15 - $20 depending on attendance and the price of bagels.
We'll “pass the hat” on Saturday evening to cover expenses.

For accommodations, call Telluride Central Reservations, 1-800-525-3455 or via internet at
www.telluride.com. Ask for lodging downtown.

If you need additional information, don't hesitate to contact us.
See you in Telluride!
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